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	U.S. Senator Christopher Dodd Decides To Remain as Chairman of U.S. Senate Banking Committee

Today, Senator Christopher Dodd (D-CT) decided to retain his post as the chairman of the Senate Banking Committee. This key Senate committee maintains jurisdiction over the transit title of the surface transportation authorization bill that will be considered by Congress as SAFETEA-LU expires on September 30, 2009. Senator Dodd chose to keep the Senate Banking Committee gavel rather than moving to become chair of the Senate Health, Education, Labor and Pensions Committee after the death of Sen. Edward Kennedy (D-MA).

Meeting with Consul General of Japan

Today, our Director of Real Property Management & Development, Greg Angelo met with Junichi Ihara, Consul General of Japan for southern California and Arizona. He briefed Mr. Ihara on our Joint Development Program and led him on a tour of the Metro Gold Line’s Del Mar station joint development in Pasadena. The two also toured our proposed transit oriented development sites along the Metro Gold Line Eastside Extension, focusing on the proposed developments at the Mariachi Plaza station. 

The Consul General and his office are responsible for securing the interests of Japanese nationals and Japanese firms, and for building stronger ties between Japanese and U.S. nationals and their respective business communities in southern California and Arizona.
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